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OlL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE NEW MEXICO 87501

January 13, 1975

Petroleum Development Corporation
9720-B Candelagta, N. E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112

Attention: Mr. Charles W. Sanders
Gentlemen:

On June 24, 1974, you filed a Form C-103 reporting

the plugging and abandonment of your Vaughn State Well
No. 1, located in Unit E, Section 16, Township 6
North, Range 17 East NMPM, Guadalupe County. A
statement appearing on that form is "Notification will
be made as soon as pits are filled and location re-
stored.”

An inspection made of the subject location on September
20, 1974, revealed that the pits had not been filléd
nor had the location been cleaned or levelled. Please
advise this office of your plans for compliance with
0il Conservation Commission requlations.

Yours truly,

CARIL ULVOG, Senior Geologist
District IV Supervisor
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